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The Hill

Neighborhood:
Vickery Meadow

Program:
Retail / Commercial

TIF Urban Design Guidelines
Part III, Part IV

TOD TIF

Forward Dallas!
Section 5 [urban design element]

Policy References Context Description

The project site is generally located at the northeast corner of N Central Expy. and Walnut Hill Ln. West of the site 
is the first phase of the Preston Hollow Village village development, with Prebyterian Hospital located to the east. 
Also notable within the adjacent context are a series of multifamily developments currently underway between 
Walnut Hill and Royal Ln. 

The current proposal, referred to as The Hill, has been proposed as a first phase of development for the overall 
project site. Phase I will focus on retrofitting an existing, auto oriented shopping center in an effort to transform 
the existing and proposed buildings into a more walkable series of shops and restaurants arranged around a 
landscaped and amenitized central common space. 

 TIF reimbursement is currently being considered to augment costs related specifically to public realm 
improvements around and throughout the site, improvements to the alley ROW located along the northern edge 
of the project, and potential trail connection opportunities to link up various existing trail systems located in 
proximity to the development site.  A specific reimbursement amount has not been requested at this time. 
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The northeast corner of the site, nearest the DART station, should  be considered as an 
opportunity to introduce a denser product type to take full advantage of the adjacent 
DART station and leverage the opportunity to establish the site as a true transit 
oriented development in this phase, or in future phases. 
The balance of land currently existing as surface parking should be considered for 
opportunities for denser, residential mixed use product types. Emphasis should be given 
to the corner of the site nearest the DART station as a phase 1 or near phase project. 

[1]

Given the project focus on linking and enhancing area trail connections and bringing 
them to the site, discussion around strongly linking development to the proposed trail 
and northern alley ROW improvements is encouraged - 
The proposed trails extensions are planned to link to the alley ROW along the northern 
portion of the site. Critical considerations for this are to leverage the alley way design to 
feel like a significant and comfortable entrance to the site from both the businesses to the 
north and users of the trail system. 

[2]
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